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The regular meeting of the Northern Region Waste-Resource Committee was 
scheduled for Friday, April 12, 2019 but was cancelled due to scheduling conflicts. The 
Chair requested staff provide a written update to the committee until the next meeting.  
 
A new meeting date has been set for Friday, June 14th in Elmsdale. 
 

 


